
Dear precious brothers in Jesus,

I greet you on the name of our Jesus Christ. Let God’s grace be upon you and your families.
On the 1st of May it was celebrated the Easter in Moldova. During one week after Easter it is celebration. Due 
to this thing MCF Moldova decided to use this opportunity and to share about Easter, about the great love of 
Jesus. On the 3rd of May, 2005 we had a meeting with officers with high ranks from Minister of Police, there 
were participated Vice Minister of Police Iurie Cozma, an orthodox priest and many war veterans and others. 
We have given them newspapers “Cuvantul Vietii” in which is written Eduard Rosca’s testimony. And we also 
have given as a book “The Christian Military and Police” to each person. Also they allowed us 10 minutes to 
introduce the association MCF. 



They were very interested to find out more about what God is doing among the people from army, police 
and custom officers. From the discussion which we have had with the Vice Minister of Police, Lct-Col 
Iurie Cozma, he showed great interest in the book “The Christian Military and Police” and he asked what 
would be the possibility to distribute that book to all policemen from Moldova. 

PLEASE PRAY THAT GOD WILL BLESS US TO BE ABLE TO PRINT MORE BOOKS



Also in the evening on the 3rd of May we had an evangelization with around 350 solders to whom it was shared 
from God’s word trough the Professor of Precept Ministries International Valerie Moisei, who made his military 
service in Afghanistan, he shared about his life, his experience and from the Bible.  It was such a blessed time 
and God touched the heart of many solders. 



Please continue to pray for the 
evangelizations which we are going to 
do among military people and police 
from Moldova and that God will 
strengthen and will renew the leaders 
of MCF Moldova.

With Jesus love
Eduard Rosca
president MCF Moldova
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